
Parti Hearti! The Scotties Tournament of Hearts is coming to Regina! 

Sunday, January 27th was a busy day at the Delta Hotel where over 600 volunteers gathered to receive 
their final volunteer instructions before the 2008 Scotties Tournament of Hearts hits the city. A number of 
SaskEnergy employees were present to help hand out the volunteer uniforms, handbooks and pins. Thank 
you to those employees who volunteered their time to help out with this event.  

 
Honourable Bill Hutchinson, Minister for Municipal Affairs was in attendance to thank the many volunteers for their commitment 

and support on behalf of SaskEnergy. 

 

 

The 2008 Scotties Tournament of Hearts (Canadian Women’s Curling Championship), as part of the 
Canadian Curling Association’s Season of Champions, will be hosted by Regina from February 15th-24th. 
The Brandt centre will welcome 60 of Canada’s top female curlers, alongside officials, coaches, media and 
families.  



 
A SaskEnergy employee greets a volunteer as they arrive at the volunteer rally. 

 
A SaskEnergy employee is looking for a volunteer's information package. 

SaskEnergy has established itself as a champion of volunteers for many sporting events. We focus on 
supporting volunteers because we understand how important they are to the success of community events 
and activities. We are proud to champion volunteers because Saskatchewan people are in a class by 
themselves when it comes to helping others. Without the help of volunteers these events would not be 
possible. 

 



We are also proud to sponsor the Junior Stars Program, giving an opportunity for twelve young 
Saskatchewan curlers to meet Canada’s best and be inspired to reach their own potential. These young 
athletes were selected through a province-wide writing contest where applicants explained why they should 
be chosen. There will be an official news conference on February 7th to announce the lucky winners. 

 

For further event details please visit: http://seasonofchampions.ca/2008toh/index.asp 

 


